From the Office of Congresswoman Lois Frankel NOTICE OF CHANGES TO REP. FRANKEL'S LOCAL MEETINGS & EVENTS

Good afternoon,

I wanted to share with you the below information on our current office/staff policy as well as an invite for a Telephone Town Hall, Thursday, March 19th starting at 6:45PM. If you would like to participate in a future telephone town hall, including one on the coronavirus, please go to https://frankel.house.gov/live/

The CDC has emphasized the need to take personal responsibility to prevent community spread of COVID-19, with measures such as limiting large gatherings, decreasing social contacts, and practicing personal protective measures. These actions will lower the risk of spreading the virus to individuals who are considered most at risk and reduce the potential strain to healthcare systems. To help protect the community, Rep. Frankel's district events will take place as telephone town halls and telephone meetings until further notice. She will be monitoring and providing further guidance as needed.

For more information on how to protect yourself and your family, visit the CDC's website: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/protect/index.html

In addition, our office stands ready to assist you as always. If you have any questions or problems, please contact our office at 561 998-9045.

Stay Healthy!!

Felicia Goldstein, J.D.
District Chief of Staff
Congresswoman Lois Frankel (FL-21)
2500 N. Military Trail Suite 490
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561 998-9045 Office
561 998-9048 Fax
Felicia.Goldstein@mail.house.gov